
 
 

 

Date: February 07, 2023 
 
To, 
BSE Limited,  
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code – 506642 
 
Subject: Intimation of the Board Meeting to be held on Tuesday, February 14, 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 29 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you 
that a meeting of the Board of Directors of Sadhana Nitro Chem Limited (“the Company”) is 
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, February 14, 2023, inter alia to consider and approve 
the Unaudited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results along with the Limited 
Review Report of the company for the quarter and nine months ended December 31, 2022. 
 
We further wish to inform you that, as per the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time and the  
Company’s Internal Code for Prohibition of Insider Trading (‘Code’), the trading window for 
dealing in the securities of the Company has been closed for all the Designated Persons of 
the Company from Saturday, December 31, 2022, till 48 hours after the declaration of 
financial results i.e. up to Thursday, February 16, 2023 (both days inclusive) 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
For SADHANA NITROCHEM LIMITED 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Nitin Rameshchandra Jani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A4757 
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